
 
 
 
 

July 28, 2009 
 
 
 

 
Julie Orchard, Commission Administrator 
UTAH PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
160 East 300 South 
P.O. Box 45585 
Salt Lake City, UT  84145-0585 
 

RE:  Revised Rate Schedule No. 33 
 

Dear Julie: 
 
Enclosed please find three (3) copies of Garkane’s revised Rate Schedule No. 33, Net Metering 
Service.  We inadvertently omitted Item No. 11 under Applicability on the new rate schedule 
which was sent to you on July 6, 2009. 
 
These new Rate Schedules were approved by the Board of Directors in their regular board 
meeting held June 22, 2009 at the Hatch Business Office, with an effective date of July 1, 2009. 
 
A Public Hearing was held June 22, 2009 at 1:00 p.m. at the Hatch Business Office. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me. 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
       GARKANE ENERGY COOPERATIVE, INC. 
         
 
 
       Carl R. Albrecht 
       CEO 
 
Enclosures (3) 


